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6th December 2022 

Dear Parents, 

 

 
The Homework Club will be running as usual this week.  
 

Yesterday was the last day for swimming lessons for 5th and 6th classes. The children 
had great fun swimming over the last 5 weeks.   
 

County Photos collected photo’s in the school today. Thanks to everyone that 

purchased photos and we will send home orders as soon as they arrive in the school.  

 

The children are enjoying Ukulele Lessons every Friday. Please pay through the link 

on Aladdin or you can pay cash in the office. 

 

The choir peace proms practice day is on in the National Indoor Arena in Dublin today.  

 

The Robertstown lighting of the Christmas tree will be on this Sunday 11th December 

at 6.00pm and the choir will be singing Christmas songs. Can the choir please meet 

at the Christmas tree at 5.50pm.  

 

The school is participating in the Cara Projects Charity Fundraiser for the Guinness 

World Record attempt for the longest line of colouring pages. All children are taking 

part and you can contribute €2 to the charity that focuses on child protection in Kenya. 

All donations are welcome. 

 

http://www.robertstownns.ie/
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The Parents Association would like to thank you for all your support so far with the 

Christmas Raffle. Tickets are selling fast and with such great prizes we expect them 

to sell out so if you would like more tickets please ask Lorraine in the office or any 

member of the Parents Association (Please see attached raffle prize information etc). 

 

**Reminder** 

Christmas Jumper Dash in Donadea Forest is on this Sunday 11th December at 11am 

Walk or Run 5km/10km. 

This is the perfect excuse to dust off those running shoes and dig out your most 

hideous Christmas Jumper or Tee…. Go wild and wear what you like as long as its 

festive – Spot prizes on the day for the wackiest, most festive costumes. 

Register at  

https://www.popupraces.ie/race/croi-laighean-christmas-jumper-dash/ 

and don’t forget please put “Robertstown NS Parents Association” As the name of the 

organisation you are running for. 
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